

## Mothers' Union Diocese of Peterborough Membership Form 2025 / 2026

## Introduction

The Mothers' Union Diocese of Peterborough is committed to protecting and respecting your privacy. We are governed by our General Data Policy which ensures your data is collected, retained and destroyed in line with the General Data Protection Regulation.

You have the right to refuse to give information, however there are certain details which the Board of Trustees has designated as mandatory for membership of the Mothers' Union Diocese of Peterborough. There is also data which the Board of Trustees has designated as discretionary. Data that is mandatory for membership and that which is discretionary is clearly marked on the membership form.

We will use the data you give us in accordance with our General Data Policy. This means that it will be used to inform you about Mothers' Union meetings, events, initiatives and activities and will be shared with other officers of the Mothers' Union Diocese of Peterborough as necessary (for example, with the Faith and Spirituality lead, so that you are informed of a Quiet Day).

Photographs that are sent in to be published in Communicate or on the Mothers' Union websites will be deemed to be cleared for permission to publish.

A record of your contact details (name, address etc.) will go to Mary Sumner House so they may send you information, the prayer diary and Connected magazine about Mothers' Union worldwide.

Your contact details are not shared with any other Diocese unless at your express request.

Please note that we do not need your express permission to contact you for the above purposes as this has been deemed as legitimate use for the Charity, however other permissions are required and these are detailed on the form.

Your information on this form will be kept securely and will not be shared with anyone outside of the Mothers' Union and will never be given or sold to external parties.

You have the right to inspect or withdraw information that you have provided and if you would like to do that, please contact your Branch leader or the Data Controller who will be able to help you. Please note that if mandatory information is deleted, you will no longer be deemed to be a member of the Mothers' Union Diocese of Peterborough.



Diocese of Peterborough

If any information does not apply, please leave blank.

## **MANDATORY INFORMATION**

Deanery
Branch
Name:
Address:
Postcode:
Email address:
Preferred Telephone No:
Method of Payment of Subscription
Gift Aid payableYesNo (circle the correct response)
DISCRETIONARY INFORMATION
This information may be used to contact you, send greetings at the appropriate time or inform you about events which may fit your specific interests:
Alternative Telephone No:
Date of Joining:
Date of Birth:
Special interests:

## SPECIFIC PERMISSIONS

We require specific permissions for us to be able to use your data in some instances. These are set out below.

As part of your membership, you will receive: Copies of the twice-yearly Diocesan Newsletter, 'Communicate'; updates regarding the work of Mothers' Union within Peterborough Diocese as well as an annual Prayer Diary, information and the twice-yearly magazine 'Connected' as a direct mailing from Mary Sumner House (Mothers' Union head office).

If you are happy for the Mothers' Union Diocese of Peterborough and the Mothers' Union central office (Mary Sumner House) to use the data as described below, please tick the box marked "Yes". If you do not give permission, please tick the box marked "No".

Unticked boxes will be treated as "No".

Use of videos featuring you in meetings for the di	ocesan / central website	Yes No	
Publishing your contact details online or in 'Comn	nunicate' if required	Yes No	
Please note that there may be other occasions where specific permission would be required. For instance, for marketing purposes or where we have received a request, outside of the Mothers' Union Diocese of Peterborough, for your details. In all of these instances we will contact you to request your specific consent. This may mean more than one request is made but it is necessary for your protection from unwanted communication.			
Signed:	Date:		
If required in the case of a vulnerable adult:			
Guardian's Name:			
Signature:	Date:		